
 

5th July 2018 
 

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Students 
The end of term is nearly here.  We 
hope that you all have a safe and  
happy holiday and keep warm.  We 
look forward to seeing you back next 
term. 
HEADLICE 
From time to time these “beasties” 
appear at school.   The school holidays 
are a perfect time to check and treat if 
necessary. 

MATARIKI CELEBRATIONS 
Over the past week our senior school 
has been engaged in Matariki  
celebrations.  Groups have been  
making delicious fried bread and 
creating purerehu, doing amazing  
matariki art and learning about rongoa 
(maori medicine) and Kawakawa. 
 

YUMMY SAUSAGE SIZZLE 
We will be having our last sausage sizzle for this term on Friday. Please complete 
the form below and return to the school office with $2.00 on Friday morning. 
_______________________________________________________________________ 

Sausage Sizzle Friday 6th July -  $2.00 each 
 

Name:            Class: 

Coming Events 
 

JULY 
6th       End of Term 2—School Holidays 
 
23rd     Welcome back to the  
    Start of Term 3 
23rd    Chinese student visitors arrive 
23rd      Life Education Caravan at school 
26th    Hangi for Chinese students 
 

AUGUST 
2nd    Hangi for Chinese students 
8th    Board of Trustees meeting 6.30pm 
9th    Kids Can “Crazy” Mufti Day 
9th    Paeroa College ’Pajama Party’  
      Disco—All primary students 
    welcome. 
28th—31st Totara Springs Sports Camp 
 

SEPTEMBER 
20th    Paeroa College ‘Disney’ Disco 
    All primary students welcome 



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

Cora Marsh  -  Room 9 
Rickie Collard-Vea  -  Room 6 

Akida Price-Watene  -  Room 7 
 
 
 
 

 

Harry Appleby  - Room 6 
Amelia Kats—  Room 6 

CAKE TINS LEFT FROM GALA 
We have three cake tins at school that  had baking kindly donated in them for 
our school gala.   They are named “Gaylene”.  If these tins belong to you or you 
know who they belong to please come to the school office to collect them.  
Thank you. 
ROOM 9 LEARNS ABOUT SUGAR IN DRINKS… 
Yesterday Lindsay was showing us how much sugar 
was in the drinks.  There was lots in Coke.  
Axton   Room 9 
 
Yesterday Lindsay visited Room 9.  She came to tell us 
which drinks are healthy and what isn’t healthy and 
what drinks have sugar and which drinks don’t have 
sugar.  
Marlie   Room 9 
 
Yesterday Lindsay came to Room nine and she showed us what drinks have sugar 
and what drinks don’t have sugar.  Water and milk are the only ones that don’t 
have sugar.  The drink that had the most sugar was the E2 juice.  Lindsay was  
telling us about what drinks are healthy and what isn’t.    
Ruby  Room 9 
 
SCHOOL UNIFROM PRICE INCREASE 
As from 1st July the price of our school uniform items available from Paeroa  
Embroidery increased.  Please find new prices below: 
Polo Shirt    $38.00  Fleece     $40.00 
Jacket     $70.00  Sun Hat     $14.40 
Navy Short (Size 4-14) $31.00  Navy Skort    $35.00 
Navy Short (Size s, m)  $33.00  Navy Sweat pants  $22.00 
We do have a selection of second hand uniform items in various sizes available 
for purchase at the school office. 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award—Room 8 



PUBLIC NOTICES 

 
BASKETBALL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME 
Te Korowai Hauora o Hauraki with support from Te Puni Kokiri are able bring a Basketball   
Holiday Programme to an area near you in the Term 2 holidays. 
The programme will be run by Lawrence Were who has been involved with the Breakers     
Champion Basketball Programme and has run school basketball programmes in Thames South, 
Kerepehi, Paeroa Central, Miller Ave schools in 2017and holiday programmes April 2018. 
The holiday programme is for students who have an interest in basketball and are in Year 7 – Year 
10. 
We have a two day programme being offered in Thames these holidays. 

Jack Mc Lean Community Recreation Centre 
 Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th July 

 (Thames High)  
Time: 10am – 3pm (Bring your own snack and lunch and something to drink) 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact Debbie Petersen-Pilcher 0274321100 or 07 868 0033 or  

email: debbie.petersen@korowai.co.nz 

FREE EAR CLINIC SERVICE FOR CHILDREN TERM 3 
The ear nurse will be available in Paeroa next term on Tuesday 28th August, 
9.30am—2.00pm and Thursday 27th September, 9.30am—12.30pm.  The clinic will 
be located at the Plunket rooms, cnr Wharf & Marshall Streets, Paeroa. 
 

 
 
 
 

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 

mailto:debbie.petersen@korowai.co.nz


Victoria Battery  
Tramway and Museum 

 Gold mine and Museum tours 
 Underground Kiln tours 
 Tramway ride 
 Group bookings by arrangement 
 

Open Wednesdays, Sundays  
and Public Holidays.   

 

Ph:  07 863 8733 
Email: info@vbts.org.nz 

Dreadon Plumbing &  
Drainage Ltd.  

 
Paeroa Plumbing and Drainlayers 

Servicing Paeroa 
for over 35 years   

 
33 Puke Rd, 
Paeroa 3600 

 
Phone 8627413 

 

HOMEBASED 
EDUCATORS REQUIRED 

Can you provide a safe and nurturing home filled with 
fun, play and education?   Do you have a passion for 
supporting children’s interest, learning and develop-

ment?   This is a great opportunity to start a career in 
home based early childhood education. 

We offer free resource and equipment library, free 
training, and professional development opportunities, 
regular organised outings, and ongoing support and 
play ideas from our qualified early child teachers who 

will visit you each month. 
Already work as an Educator? Talk to me today about 

our transfer bonuses. 
For further information, 

Contact Mel on 0800 543 996 Ext 2 or 
mel@akidzworld.co.nz 

Paeroa Vet Services 
Ivan Petch & Bruce Nicol 

 

For all your Animal Health care needs 
 

Puke Road, Paeroa 

Ph:  862 7295 

Homeopath  

available in Paeroa  
-  flexible appointment times  - 

Unsure if Homeopathy is for you?  I offer FREE 
15 minute introduction consultations to  
answer your questions and discuss how  
homeopathy can assist 
with your and your fami-
ly’s health concerns. 

Please contact June @  

Balance Homeopathy  

0274 968 221 


